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I’ve been thinking about what to say in this newsletter.  

 

Maybe I could say something about summer and  

vacation time?  

 

Or Vacation Bible School, a major activity for the United 

Methodist and the Presbyterian Churches?   

 

Or prayer, an important practice for us? 

 

All of these themes would be fitting and appropriate. 

 

But none are what I want to say in this newsletter article. 

 

I want to say, 

 

 “God loves us!” 

 

Yes, that’s everything that I want to say to the people who  

receive this newsletter. 


